
SEPTEMBER 15, 2020 
 
HELLO BACDSC MEMBERS, 
 
BACDSC BOARD MET ONCE AGAIN VIRTUALLY ON MONDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 14TH AND DECIDED TO POSTPONE AND/OR 
CANCEL SEVERAL EVENTS ON ACCOUNT OF CONTINUOUS 
CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC AND BAD AIR QUALITY FROM 
FIRES.  PLEASE READ ON … 
 
 

1. BACDSC GENERAL MEETING, November 6, 2020 at Deaf 
Community Center - CANCELLED 

 
2. BINGO HOLIDAY PARTY – December 11, 2020 will not 

happen. 
 

3. SUPER BOWL 2021 – Will not take place. 
 
 
 
         WEAR YOUR FACE MASKS! 
  STAY SAFE AND HEALTHY! 
   USE YOUR JUDGMENT! 
    HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL IN 2021! 
     YES, WE MISS YOU ALL! 
 
 
Celia May Baldwin, President  Maureen Nieves, Treasurer 
Paula Bryant, 1st Vice President  Shirley Dart, Membership Director 
Marie Ramos, 2nd Vice President    Marta Barnes, Event Director 
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